
Visit our website at: http://www.ForestTown.net/nature 

Our website provides an events diary, a documents archive, and 

several photo galleries with many beautiful shots of local wildlife. 

Forest Town Nature Conservation Group 

              Butterflies and 

Dragonflies  
 

Talk by Nigel Slater 

Wednesday 13
th

 March 2013 

Forest Town Welfare, Sherwood Room 

from 7 pm 

Admission £2 

New members and non-members welcome 

Nigel Slater, a “keen amateur”, has travelled all over the country at 

different times of the year to see all of the many different types of British 

Butterflies and Dragonflies.  

Benefit from Nigel’s extensive knowledge, experience and energy.  

Learn how to identify the more common species, and something of the 

biology of their strikingly different life cycles.  

When asked about the talk, Nigel explained: “I will encourage people to 

identify the species with some top tips, and I will also talk a bit about the 

future hopes for their populations.  

“When I have finished, people should look at butterflies and 

dragonflies with a new enthusiasm!” 


